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We, the educators of the Mountain View School District, with the support of parents and community, believe 

that all students can and will learn. We resolve to teach, evaluate, and disseminate programs and strategies that 

foster children's abilities to think skillfully and critically.  Goals have been set to ensure that all students are 

provided with educational opportunities which challenge students to achieve to their fullest potential.   

 

The accreditation of the schools of the district is reviewed annually to determine the school’s compliance with 

state standards.  All schools in the district are accredited.  
 

Mtn. View School District’s federal programs, Title I program, Gifted/Talented Program, and Special Education 

programs, continue to provide services for students identified as eligible for those programs.   
 

The District annually updates its technology plan and continues to add and improve technology available to 

staff and students.   
 

District ACT scores have been reviewed and are above the state average. 
 

Distance learning labs are used to enable the students in the district to receive classes from certified programs 

and institutions including additional AP classes. 
 

More teachers are attending classes to achieve certification for teaching AP and Pre-AP classes. 
 

 

The district continues usage of AlertNow services.  The AlertNow service will alert parents and school staff, by 

means of an automated telephone system, of school closings due to inclement weather or for other reasons.  The 

district urges parents to make sure their school is informed if phone numbers change throughout the school year.  

 

The district has implemented the Common Core State Standards.  These standards are now in place at all grade 

levels.   

 

More information is available on the district website:  http://mountainviewschooldistrict.k12.ar.us 


